
 
Tantallon North Area Civic Association 

 
May 9, 2022 

 
Dear Tantallon North Area Civic Association Parent: 
 
The Tantallon North Area Civic Association salutes and congratulates 
our 2022 High School Graduates!!!  This year we will reward TNACA 
community member graduates and provide scholarships to those accepted 
and furthering their education in institutions of higher learning.  To be 
eligible for these awards, graduates must reside in Tantallon North, be the 
son/daughter of a Tantallon North Area Civic Association member and 
apply by the deadline. 
 
If your son/daughter falls in the above-mentioned category, please 
complete the attached Recognition Award/Scholarship Application  and 
return by email to Joyce Perkinson at Jperk315@aol.com no later than 
midnight WEDNESDAY, MAY 25, 2022.  Students will be highlighted 
on the TNACA webpage by name only.  Recipients will be announced at 
the June Monthly Meeting. 
 
We wish all our students a safe and enjoyable summer!!! 
 
      Sincerely, 
       

TNACA Education Committee 
 
 
 
      Joyce Perkinson, Chairperson 
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